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From Epsom to the Big Screen
Dean Puckett Returns Home with His Debut Feature The Severed Sun for a Special Screening and Q&A next week Wednesday 8th
October! 

A special homecoming event is set to light up the screen at Epsom Picturehouse as local filmmaker Dean Puckett returns to share
his debut feature film, The Severed Sun. Dean, a former student of Glyn High School and UCA Farnham, moved from London to
Surrey as a teenager before embarking on a filmmaking career that has taken him to major international festivals. Now, he
returns to Epsom for a screening and Q&A celebrating the launch of his haunting British folk horror debut. 

Set in an isolated church community gripped by paranoia and superstition after a brutal murder, The Severed Sun is a chilling
tale of faith, fear, and folklore. The feature marks the first full-length film from Puckett — produced by Rebecca Wolff (Grasp the
Nettle Films) and Jude Goldrei (Lunar Lander Films) — and had its world premiere at Fantastic Fest 2024.

Following screenings at Picturehouse cinemas across the UK, this special Epsom event will feature a post-screening Q&A with
Dean, who will share insights into the creative process, behind-the-scenes stories, and what it takes to bring a first feature from
script to screen.

“I discovered my love for filmmaking in a small cupboard at Glyn High School in Epsom. This was entirely thanks to one
exceptional teacher, Mr Ramasami, who believed in me. Despite struggling academically, he saw that I had a flair for visual
storytelling. I lived in Worcester Park from the age of 12 and took countless trips to the cinema in Epsom during my youth, so it’s
incredibly gratifying and moving for me to return now with my own feature film. “

— Dean Puckett, Director of The Severed Sun

“It’s a real privilege to work with homegrown talent like Dean and to share his debut feature with the community that helped
shape his creative journey. Events like this are not only exciting cinematic moments, they’re also a chance to show aspiring
filmmakers that it is possible to follow your passion and make something special. Community is at the heart of what we do at
Picturehouse, and hosting screenings like this — which bring people together and celebrate local success — is exactly what our
cinema is all about.”

The screening is a chance not only to experience one of the most distinctive new British films of the year but also to celebrate a
hometown success story — and discover what it’s really like to turn a dream into a debut.

Event Details:

 Epsom Picturehouse, Epsom Square, Epsom, KT19 8AG

The Severed Sun: followed by a Q&A with Dean Puckett and filmmakers

 Tuesday 8 October, 6:30pm 

 Tickets: www.picturehouses.com/epsom
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